
Class of 1978 

Reminder: 30th Reunion / June 6-8, 2008 

Reminder: Our 30th Reunion is set for Friday, June 6, through Sunday, June 8, 2008.   
 
You should soon receive more details about registering for the Reunion from the College. You 
may register on-line at www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/signup.  Please note that filling out the 
“Hope to Attend” form does not register you for attending Reunion events. Registration 
Deadline is May 24, 2008. 
 
The following is a list of those helping pull together a list of attendees, and their e-mail addresses 
or phone numbers - - feel free to contact any of the following about the Reunion: 
 
Jim Talley (Lambda Chi Alpha) - - jtalley@fisherlawfirm.com      
John Cunningham (Lambda Chi Alpha) - - c3cunningham@aol.com 
Bob Grand (Beta Theta Pi) - - bob.grand@btlaw.com 
Ray LaDriere (Beta Theta Pi) - - rladriere@lockeliddell.com 
Jim Engledow (Beta Theta Pi) - - jimengledow@engledow.com 
Brent Coldiron (Phi Delta Theta) - - brettcoldiron@hotmail.com 
Jonathan Builta (Phi Delta Theta) - - jrb@sdfblaw.com 
Tom Dyer (Phi Delta Theta) - - tomdyer856@yahoo.com 
Dudley Miller (Phi Gamma Delta) - - dudbud@bellsouth.net 
Paul Brooks (Phi Gamma Delta) - - pbrooks@helixxgroup.com 
Greg Foyer (Independent) - - 317-849-4112 
Kevin Chavous (Independent) - - kchavous@sonnenschein.com 
Gary Frye (Kappa Sigma) - - glfrye@lcisd.net 
Mark Stuaan (Delta Tau Delta) - - mark.stuaan@btlaw.com 
Bruce Henderson (Delta Tau Delta) - - bhenderson24@comcast.net 
 
We need someone from the Sigma Chi house to help with this effort.  Hopefully, two or three 
Sigma Chis will step up to the challenge.  Please let Grand, LaDriere or Stuaan know if you are 
willing to help contact your Sigma Chi “brothers” about the Reunion.  
 
There is a block of rooms at the Comfort Inn (our hospitality suite will also be there).  We 
encourage you to call the Comfort Inn in Crawfordsville directly (765-361-0665) to reserve a 
room soon, and let them know that the reservation is in connection with Wabash College 
Reunion (“Big Bash”) weekend. Note: calling the 800 number for Comfort Inn may yield a 
message that all rooms are booked - - in part, that is due to the Inn holding some rooms for the 
College. 
 
We hope to see you in June 2008! 

           
Mark D. Stuaan      Robert T. Grand 
Class Agent       Class Agent 

 


